
Message From the Commander 

Cdr Karl Naugle, P 

Thank you from the bridge for allowing us to serve you and guide the club to a year of new and fun 

activities.  Remember, it’s your club and your involvement is what makes it fun for all of us. Boating is 

fun! Now, let’s show Charleston how! 

The main thrust of this year’s bridge is to cruise into the 100
th

 anniversary year with two goals: (1) grow 

the club and (2) have more fun sharing out experiences.  We invite you to participate in all activities like 

the dinner meetings, cruises, joining a committee, helping a the Boat Show for 3-4 hours, participating in 

headquarters clean-up day, taking a course, participating in a workshop, or even inviting a friend to a 

meeting or two. 

• We hope to exceed our record number of boat safety inspections this year. Last year we had 

over 100! 

• We plan to continue our efforts in Cooperative Charting to keep our waters updated as 

developing and moving shoals. We are high in the national rankings for our efforts in this area. 

• We are increasing the number of cruises to two each month. Some are short, some are long. All 

are fun! Join us whenever you can. 

• Invite and friend to a meeting or two this year. We grow when they come and learn who and 

what we are all about. 

 

 


